
    Ocean View Presbyterian Church Sewing Circle 

                                                                   Summer 2014 

Dear Ladies, 

This letter will be for June, July, and August so I hope you will get your calendars out and mark 

the dates of activities that you will want to participate in during the summer months.   

On behalf of the ladies of OVPC, I send special thanks to the men for their extra blue-ribbon 

Mother’s Day Coffee Hour. It was perfect, thank you! 

We send a”Big” thank you to Bob Doherty for his work with CROP Walk. More than $3000 was 

raised from OVPC. He will have the final total soon. His pep talks each Sunday really paid off. 

Job well done, Bob! 

On Saturday, May 31, we will have “Work Day” beginning at 8:30. The Circle will be furnishing 

lunch for the workers. 

2014 is a very special year for five of our church members. They turn 70 years old. Wow! Mike 

Read, Don Benjamin, Jim Hartsig, Herb Sheetz, and Don Bailey. There will be a special combined 

birthday for them on Saturday, June 7, 4-8 at the Lion’s Club in Dewey Beach. 

The June 8 Coffee Hour will be hosted by Marlene Quinn and Bev Bailey. 

On Wednesday, we will have our last Circle meeting till September. The Executive Committee of 

the Circle will furnish dessert and refreshments and attendees are asked to bring a covered dish 

to share. We have finished the Bible Study from our Study Book and Marlene is ordering the 

new study books from Horizon’s Bible Study, ’’Reconciling Paul”.  She will alert us when they 

arrive. 

You won’t want to miss the Retirement Celebration for Kerry Shull on Saturday, June 14, 1:00 

PM in Memorial Hall. It will be a Western Barbecue. Join the Ocean View and Frankford 

Churches to celebrate Kerry’s pastorate of 39 years. RSVP is needed by June 1, 2014 to Elsie 

Young. Contact her at 302-539—8718 or oceanviewgeorge@gmail.com. 

Don’t forget that we will have our Heavenly Luncheon on July 23 and 24. All hands are needed 

in many ways so please say “yes” when you are called or just volunteer to Kathy, Liz, or me.  



There is a lot going on at Ocean View Presbyterian Church all through the year and as you can 

see it does not stop in summer. Don’t forget that our Water 4 Project is ongoing. Hope that you 

all saw the wonderful article about the Project in the WAVE. We have received many donations 

so far, including a very generous check of $500.00   but you can always put your coins,  bills, 

and checks in the “Well” in Memorial Hall. 

Have a safe and fun summer but remember the church doors are open and calling you inside 

for worship, fun, and friendship. 

  

Amy Peoples, Co-moderator Sewing Circle 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER; 

Saturday, May 31, 8:30 AM, Work Day at OVPC 

Saturday, June 7, 4-8, 70
th

 Combined Birthday Party 

Sunday, June 8, Coffee Hour after church service 

Wednesday, June 11, 12 noon, Sewing Circle meets 

Saturday, June 14, 1:00 till, Kerry’s Retirement Celebration 

Wednesday, July 23, and Thursday, July 24, Heavenly Luncheon 

Saturday, October 11, Jumble 

 

                                                        


